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Dear USCAA Participants, Coaches, Family and Fans,


It brings me great pleasure in welcoming you to the USCAA 2008 Baseball National Championship hosted by The Apprentice School and The Peninsula Pilots at historic War Memorial Stadium.  It is a great honor and privilege to be hosting this tournament in the Hampton Roads area. 
The city of Hampton, the Peninsula Pilots organization, the Apprentice School, and each of the people that had a part in planning this championship event should be commended for their hard work, which required sacrifice from their other duties, all to make this event first class.  I would also like to thank Bayport Credit Union, Embassy Suites, and all of our corporate sponsors (featured in the back of this program) for their contributions to this event.  This would not be possible without them.   

Congratulations to each of the participants and coaches who have made it here to the 2008 USCAA Baseball Championships.  The opportunity to compete for a national championship is a special experience, and one that very few collegiate athletes have the opportunity to enjoy.  Only one team will win a National Championship this week, but all participants will forever remember the experience of competing in a National Championship event.  I wish each of them the best of luck.







Sincerely,









Bill Casto






Commissioner, USCAA


